
Watlington Primary School PTA Newsletter - Summer Term 2017 
 

Hello and welcome to the Summer edition of the Watlington Primary School PTA 

newsletter. We had a successful Spring term with £240.73 raised from the school disco and 

£117.62 from the cake sale (with £30 to Comic Relief/£87.62 to the school) – a fantastic 

effort all round – a total of £328.35 to the school during last term-thank you for all your 

support! We also have the very welcome funds that are being raised via Your School 

Lottery. So far we there are 41 tickets being sold each weeks which means that we have 

raised £180 so far and are projected to make £850 per year! (at that rate – we aim to get 

over 50 tickets and hopefully more) Let’s hope we can keep on going and get some more 

supporters on board to keep on raising that target!  The children will be consulted on 

what project/development they would like to take place within school and we look forward 

to providing the funds in order for that to happen. 
 

TO ENTER into our Yourschoollottery and start fundraising, go to the following web 

page or phone the number provided: 
 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/watlington-community-primary-school   
 

Tel: 01865 582828 

Currently each ticket will also enter you into THREE draws: 
 

1. A jackpot prize draw for £25,000.00. 
2. A local draw with a guaranteed prize for one of the supporters of our school. The size 

of the prize will depend on the number of tickets bought for the school that week 
(Currently this will be £12.30 but will go up as tickets are sold). 

3. Currently when you support you could win one of 4 Kindle e-readers. 

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD BY TELLING FAMILY AND FRIENDS ABOUT IT! 

 

The PTA Facebook Page
 

https://www.facebook.com/WatlingtonCommunityPrimary.PTA/ 

email/message us at: facebook.com/groups/WatlingtonPTA@groups.facebook.com 

 

How you can help with fundraising:
 

Spring fayre raffle donations – if you or a business you know are able to donate a prize for 

the raffle please let us know. Many thanks in advance. 
 

We are looking for donations of the yellow inner pots from Kinder Eggs – thinking ahead to 

the Watlington Village Fete in June, we plan to run a lucky dip alongside our popular loo roll 

game. If you are also able to provide some little prizes too, that would be greatly 

appreciated (small wrapped sweets, e.g. Star Burst, as well as stickers and/or small toys 

from party bags would all be ideal or maybe even money/a coin). 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/watlington-community-primary-school
tel:+441865582828
https://www.facebook.com/WatlingtonCommunityPrimary.PTA/
mailto:facebook.com/groups/WatlingtonPTA@groups.facebook.com


 

Look at the dates below to see more information about how and when you can support 

PTA fundraising events – thank you. 

 

We look forward to the summer term and to working together with all families on our 

events over the following months. 

 
 

With thanks for your continued support, 

 
 

Watlington Primary School PTA 

 
 

Chair – Helen Gelder; Vice Chair – Jeff Gorringe; 

Secretary – Mandy Hooker; Treasurer – Kerri Thompsett; 

Named Members – Bev Gelder; Chris Osler; Rebecca Costello; Jim Coote; Mark Roythorne, Colin Farr and 

Jacqueline Butcher. 

 

 
 

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S – S U M M E R  2 0 1 7 

Friday 19th May Tombola dress down day – details to follow 

Friday 26th May, 3.30pm  
– Spring Fayre 

Sweet stall, ice lolly sale, tombola, raffle, balloons, lots of 
teacher/class stalls and many more! 

Friday 16th June 
– Sports day refreshments 

Sports day isn’t a PTA event but, weather permitting, if sports day 
is on we’ll be there selling refreshments in exchange for donations 
to the school. Come and find us  

ALSO Friday 16th June, 3.30pm  
 

 Lolly sale 

Saturday 17th June 
– Watlington Village Fete 

Come and visit our stall to support the school and the village. We 
have the return of our popular loo roll game and, with your help, 
a lucky dip too. 

Friday 30th June 
– Summer/Leavers disco 
KS1 5-6pm 
KS2 6.30-8pm 
Year 6 leavers stay 8-9pm 
-includes pocket money sweet shop 
(free squash provided) 

£2 per ticket - please send correct money in an envelope with 
child's name and which tickets (KS1 or KS2) you are requesting. 
Available from the school office from 26th June. Please note: 
Reception parents are to stay with their child (no siblings please), 
all other years - children should be dropped off when doors open 
and collected by a named adult at the end (must be over 16) - 
contact details should be added onto ticket. No photographs or 
videos to be taken due to safeguarding reasons. 

Friday 7th July, 3.30pm Lolly sale 
 


